Town of Milladore

October 4, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order September 13, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Connie Milz absent.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed. There was a motion made by Leon Kundinger to accept the report as presented with a second from Hank Nigh; motion carried.

Informational:
The money from FEMA has not yet been paid which is over $6,000.00 that will be coming to the town.
The population estimate from January 1, 2020 was recorded as 683 people for the Town of Milladore.
2020 Municipal levy limit was presented. The 2020 payable 2021 allowable levy is $107,102.

The fire dues distribution amount to be paid is $1,707.51.

Action Items:
Leon Kundinger moved to accept the 2021 recycling center budget at a cost of $8900.00. The motion was seconded by Hank Nigh and passed.
Leon Kundinger moved to pay bills as presented with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion passed.

There was a motion to adjourn from Hank Nigh, with a second from Leon Kundinger & the motion passed.

The next meeting is October 4, 2020 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Chris Hollar, Deputy Clerk
